Dear All - I do hope this mail will be appreciated and not regarded as a junk mail - Sorry to anyone considering it the latter!  But I want to let you know about the chance to apply for funding for any of the courses below in the UK with strawbale builders, designers and trainers amazonails   www.amazonails.org.uk

It is for any of you who may have an interest in participating (for free!) in any of the following courses

But you have to be quick if you want funding to attend any of the spring 2010 courses… the deadline to apply your own in-country agency is 15th September 2009.

8 day Strawbale Building ‘Build a mini studio a week’  

           Data Base number:   UK-2009-976-003
20th to 27th February 2010
        

and  17th to 24th April 2010
7 day course in ‘Natural Finishes - Clay & Lime Plastering’ 
Data Base number :  UK-2009-975-001
6th - 13th March  2010
 
3 day Moisture & Humidity in strawbale walls 
Data Base number :  UK-2009-977-001
 26th to 28th April 2010

The courses are of high quality, and amazonails are respected for their teaching methods with cement free, low impact, carbon zero build and design.


This is a last minute notice: if you want to apply for the Grundtvig funding for the course you have to submit the printed application to your national agency on the 15th September at the latest.  Funding is for EU members only (and not for UK). Please look at the details here: http://ec.europa.eu/education/programmes/llp/national_en.html and follow the link to your own country agency.  Then give your agency a ring if you have any questions – they are usually pretty helpful and want to assist you in getting funded placements.  Each country agency has slightly different criteria, but they all generally require that you are part of a group or organisation that can deliver teaching to adults. All course costs, travel, accommodation and food will be covered. Contact Bee Rowan for details and further information  bee@amazonails.org.uk with a copy to beerowan44@yahoo.co.uk (0044)1706814696  ...www.amazonails.org.uk 
If you cannot apply by the 15th September, there will be summer courses which will have an application deadline in January.  Details of these will be on the website in the next few months.

